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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
194 Cade Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

(706) 376-3997
Board Members:  

Bill Capie, Chairman

Larry Bramblett
Ray Dillon                             

           Jerry McHan

             Bobbie Busha
The Hart County Board of Assessors met Tuesday, September 16th, 2014 for a regular scheduled meeting at the Hart County Appraisal Department. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members: Bill Capie, Chairman, Jerry McHan, Ray Dillon, and Bobbie Busha.  Wayne Patrick, Chief Appraiser, Shane Hix, Missy Dove, and Nikki Marcengill were present for the office staff.  Mr. Bob Techo was attendance for the public. Larry Bramblett came in late for the meeting.

Nikki Marcengill took minutes for the meeting.

Mr. Capie called the meeting to order at 9:01 a.m.
Mr. Dillon opened the meeting with prayer.
Motion was made by Mr. McHan to approve the agenda.  Mr. Dillon seconded, and the motion passed 4-0.

Mr. Capie requested a motion to accept the minutes of the August 26th, 2014 meeting.  Motion was made by Mr. McHan.  Ms. Busha seconded, and approval passed 4-0.

Missy Dove presented two Conservation Use Applications for approval.  Mr. McHan made the motion to approve those applications as presented.  Mr. Dillon seconded, and the motion passed 5-0.

Missy Dove presented three 2014 Conservation Use release applications for parcels C47 009, C47 014, and C45 001.  Ms. Dove gave the Board background on the investigation. Mr. McHan made the motion to approve the release of Conservation Use application presented.  Mr. Dillon seconded, and the motion passed 5-0.

Chief Appraiser, Wayne Patrick, presented sixty-two appeals that were forwarded to the BOE and thirteen appeals that were sent thirty day notices.  Mr. Patrick explained that there were a total of three hundred sixty-five appeals for 2014. 

Motion was made to approve the BOE appeals by Mr. McHan. Mr. Dillon seconded, and the motion passed 5-0.
Motion was made to approve the 30 day notices by Ms. Busha.  Mr. McHan seconded, and the motion passed 5-0.

Mr. Patrick described a strategy for refining the appraisal for the lake properties for the 2015 parcel review project.  Mr. McHan made a motion to proceed with the strategy presented by Mr. Patrick.  Mr. Dillon seconded, and the motion passed 5-0.
There being no old or new business, nor public comment, Mr. Capie requested a motion to adjourn.  Mr. Dillon made a motion. Mr. McHan seconded, and the motion was passed 5-0.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 

Bill Capie, Chairman


Bobbie Busha
Jerry McHan



Larry Bramblett
Ray Dillon
* Documents are attached to the original minutes in the Tax Assessors Office.
